
 
14/11/17 

Dear parents & carers, 

 

They have arrived! 
We are now selling a limited number of Pudsey 

key rings (£3 each), Children in Need 

wristbands (£1 each) and glow in the dark Pudsey ear headbands 

(£2.50 each). 

 

We will be holding a cake stall and running a raffle with prizes for 

people to win. Tickets for the raffle will be £1 per strip of 

tickets. Cakes will be sold with various prices beginning at 20p - 

£1.  Pupils will also be given the opportunity to enter a Pudsey 

colouring competition to win a prize. 

 

On Friday classes have the opportunity to attend 

cake stalls: 10:00am – 11:30am 

Class 4 (lower school) Class 9B DW in upper school 

Find the number Pudsey Bears around the school –  
                    Friday morning  

               10:00- 11:30am Raffle in class 9BDW 

                                       Guess the number of sweets Class 4 

2:15pm – whole school assembly 
 

Thank you for your support, 

Deb Wurf 


